
F 07/02 Ceilidh @ Lawhitton Hall 7-9.30pm 
Tu 11/02 Pre-school/ YR/ Y1 Visit from Really Wild Learning
F 15/02 Half term. Back to school M 24/02
All week 24/02 Parents Evenings
Th 27/02 Duchy Cross Country 
Tu 04/03 Exeter Chiefs Rugby Fesbtival @ Launceston College
Tu 11/03 Family worker drop-in
Tu 18/03 Bags2School collection
Th 20/03 Duchy Cross Country
F 04/04 Break up for Easter Holidays. Back to school Tu 22/04

Letter from Mrs Mead
Celebrations:

Upcoming Dates for the Diary

Hello everyone, 

Well done for making it through last week’s sickness bug, hopefully that is
now well and truly behind us and the families that were affected are feeling
much better now. 
As you know Ceilidh Night is finally upon us and the children have done a
brilliant job with practising their dances, we can’t wait to show you and
celebrate together for a fun packed night, see you there!

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. (Only one week left until half term).

Take care,

Mrs Mead x

⭐Be Kind ⭐ Follow instructions ⭐ Respect our resources⭐

Golden Promise Awards:

Headteacher Awards:

Chestnuts
391

Chestnuts
391

Sycamores
371

Sycamores
371

Oaks
380

Oaks
380

🏆Attendance Cup🏆

🏆House Cup🏆

                     Squirrels.      Badgers.        Owls.

24/01/2025-       94.71%        88.82%        88.46%
30/01/2025       

31/01/2025-        87.1%         94.1%           61.3%
06/02/2025

Reminders:
✨Ceilidh Night is TONIGHT so if you haven’t yet got tickets, now
is your last chance, everyone else, see you there.

✨A huge well done to all of the children who participated in the
Duchy College Primary School Cross-Country Race last week, a
particular shout out to Billy for finishing 8th overall! You all did
incredibly well and should feel very proud of what you’ve
achieved.

✨’Really Wild Learning’ the amazing live animal event, will be
coming to pre-school, reception and Year one this Tuesday (11th
Feb). We want to say a big thank you to the Friends of Trekenner
School (FOTS) for donating some funds to subsidise this visit and
make it possible for the children to experience. 

✨The FOTS will be holding their next meeting on Monday 10th
February at 3.30pm at school, please do pop along if you’re
curious about joining and having a say in how funds are raised
and spent in the future. 

Squirrels: Rufus & Woden
Badgers: Tristan & Eliza
Owls: Ezra & Leo

Squirrels: Rio & Abigail
Badgers: Oliver B & Aiden
Owls: Marshall & Nelly

Coming to
EYFS/KS1 this

Tuesday
Living, Learning, Laughing Together


